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PO Box 201800  1515 East 6th Avenue  Helena, MT  59620   (406) 444-3115 

Memo 
 
To: Montana State Library Commission  
 
From: Cara Orban, Consortia Director From: Tracy Cook, LDD Director 
  
Date: May 29, 2019 
 
Re: Re-Open Application Process for New MSC Libraries Action 

 

As you will recall MSL staff requested that we freeze the MSC application process due to 
a need for additional staff.  We have found a solution for hiring a new system admin.  
This means we will be able to open the application window in January 2020.  We are 
requesting that the Commission take action to re-open the application process for new 
MSC libraries. 


